
!ASPIRE KIDS HIP HOP CREW! 
For the Fall/Spring 2024/2025 Dance Season

 

You’re invited to be a part of this new team at Aspire! 

Be a part of our fun KIDS HIP HOP TEAM at Aspire! 

Kids Hip Hop Crew is an opportunity for more performing, being part of a team, making friends, 
and having more fun!                                                                                                          

THE BENEFITS OF KIDS HIP HOP CREW  
•Dancers make memories and new friendships.

•Dancers get community performance opportunities such as: local parades, fairs, kids events, school 
events, recital, and more! (Dates & events TBA)

•Dancers get to experience what it’s like to be on a dance team and work together as a group.

•Dancers get to experience what it’s like to go to one competition. (Competition is local—in SoCal. Date 
TBA)

•NO audition necessary!  All dancers grades 1-5 welcome.

•FUN! FUN! FUN!


What do I need to do to be on Aspire Kids Hip Hop Crew? 
•Dancers must be in grades 1-5 for the 2024-2025 school year.

•Dancers must take one Hip Hop class at Aspire (45 min), and the weekly Kids Hip Hop Crew rehearsal 
(45 min).  Total weekly hours: 1.5. (Tuition-based charge: see tuition sheet attached to fall schedule).

	 -Hip Hop class options: Mondays & Thursdays (see fall schedule).

	 -Crew rehearsal: Mondays 4:30-5:15pm.

•Let us know if your dancers wants to be on the Crew!  We will help get you registered.

•Fall classes & Kids Hip Hop Crew rehearsals begin Sep 3!


CREW COST/FEES: 
One additional all-inclusive fee that includes: 
-Crew gear: Shirt, pants, shoes, etc. (this will double as the costume for performances).

-Competition entry fee (includes photos & video of the performance).

The total fee is $400. Dancers must be enrolled into Kids Hip Hop Crew no later than September 16 and 
the fee must be paid by that date. 

TO OFFICIALLY PARTICIPATE: 
Contact the front desk and let us know your dancer will be joining the team! We will get the dancer 
registered, and all set to begin!  Dancers must be enrolled into Kids Hip Hop Crew no later than 
September 16 to participate!

We look forward to making this new team experience fun and exciting for our  
Hip-Hoppers!!


